Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacksonville Transportation Authority
Unsolicited 18-2 Turnkey Lighting Proposal for Acosta Bridge

JACKSONVILLE TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
PUBLIC NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF AN UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL FOR TURNKEY LIGHTING PROPOSAL FOR ACOSTA BRIDGE.
The Jacksonville Transportation Authority has received an unsolicited proposal to replace the existing neon lighting on the Acosta Bridge. Interested parties are invited to submit a competing proposal to the UNSOLICITED 18-2 Turnkey Lighting Proposal for Acosta Bridge. All interested may contact Jackie Glass, Senior Manager, Contracts, Procurement and Inventory, by email at jglass@jtafla.com, by phone at (904)630-3136, or by mail at 121 W. Forsyth Street, Suite 200, Jacksonville, FL 32202. Deadline for questions is 12:00 p.m., April 18, 2018. Questions must be submitted in writing to procurement@jtafla.com. Response to Questions will be published Monday, April 23, 2018. Competing proposals for this project must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. local time on Monday, May 7, 2018.
This notice is not intended to guarantee the award of a Contract or Agreement to any party.
Additional information: Jacksonville Transportation Authority’s Procurement Rule 002 on Unsolicited Proposals may be found on our Agency website at: http://www.jtafla.com/business-center/procurement/.
